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ERRATA TO NOTICE OF PREHEARING CONFERENCE 

RE: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Puget Sound Energy  

Dockets UE-170033 and UG-170034  

(Consolidated) 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

On January 26, 2017, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

issued a Notice of Prehearing Conference (Notice) in the above-referenced dockets. It came to 

the Commission’s attention that the Notice contained errors. This errata notes and corrects the 

following errors: 

1. The Notice incorrectly states that Puget Sound Energy requests authority to increase rates 

and charges for electric service by approximately $149 billion. The Notice is corrected to 

reflect that Puget Sound Energy requests authority to increase rates and charges for 

electric service by approximately $149 million. 

2. The Notice incorrectly states that the requested increase to rates and charges for electric 

service would increase billed rates by 7.6 percent. The Notice is corrected to reflect that 

the requested increase to rates and charges for electric service would increase base rates 

for electric service by 7.6 percent. 

3. The Notice incorrectly states that the requested increase to rates and charges for natural 

gas service would increase billed rates by 2.8 percent. The Notice is corrected to reflect 

that the requested increase to rates and charges for natural gas service would increase 

base rates for natural gas service by 2.8 percent. 

RAYNE PEARSON 

Administrative Law Judge 


